2021 Beef Tag-In Information from the Dane County Meat Animal Sale Committee
 
This year, due to COVID, we will not be bringing steers into weigh/tag, however you will still need to pick up tags and put in your own animals.
 
The picking up of tags will occur, on Saturday, January 2, 2021 at the Alliant Energy Center.  You will enter on Rusk Avenue and proceed to pavilion #2.  A line will be identified for you to follow into the barn to receive tags.
 
Each family should sign up for a designated 10 minute window.  Sign up here for your drive through spot:  https://www.signupgenius.com/go/409094eaaaf2cab9-2020

For those registering for a spot now, you will pick up and complete your paperwork at the Alliant Energy Center.

You will provide your COMPLETED forms and money, and you will receive your tags and copy of tagging documents.  

There will be no other times available for tag pick up.
 
In addition to the tags, we are requiring a picture to be brought to the tagging date, or a picture to be emailed to texted to the Beef Committee.  The pictures must be received by January 5, 2021.
 
Tags then must be attached to the animals no later than February 1st.
 
If you do not have a tagger, information will be provided at the tagging date to help families who do not have the equipment to tag their own animals.
 
If you have any questions, please email danecountymeatanimalsale@gmail.com or call 608-345-1877
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